
 

 

 

 

 

Certificate of Attendance 
 

 
This is to certify attendance at the following event run by the  

Royal College of Occupational Therapists. 
 
 

Occupational Therapy Priority Setting Partnership 
Final Prioritisation Workshop 

 

on 27th July, 2020 
 
 
 

…………………………. 
 

On behalf of the Royal College of Occupational Therapists, 

we would like to thank you for your contribution to the workshop. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr Jo Watson, Assistant Director – Education and Research  
 

Royal College of Occupational Therapists, 106-114 Borough High Street, London, SE1 1LB 


